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MINUTES 
 

1. Annual Plan FY 17 
 

Ms. Atria stated that there is not a lot of room for additional projects in the Public 
Art budget for the next fiscal year.  The estimated quote from the contractor who 
created the mold for the painted pompano to do 12 future statues is $45,000.   
 
Ms. Aycock and Mr. Davis suggested adding the McNab Park mural to the Annual 
Plan under completed projects.  The Public Art Committee worked with Pompano 
Proud in the past to approve the murals installed at McNab Park and it was a great 
success.  Anyone who wants to donate work should be encouraged. 
 
Ms. Atria stated that the 9/11 memorial will not likely be done before the 2016 fiscal 
year ends in October. 

 
Ms. Gomez explained that since the Public Art budget is funded in part by the 
utilities the Utilities department asked to have some of the art relate back to the 
utilities.  There is no set project, but the Utilities division has asked if the Public Art 
Committee would set aside a portion of their budget to fund a project that 
incorporates their facilities or equipment. 
 
MOTION by Tobi Aycock and seconded by Linda Houston Jones to approve the 
Fiscal Year 2017 Annual Plan and to bring it to the City Commission for their 
approval.  All voted in favor. 

 


